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Gretna Green Elementary School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB

E1V 5V6   

Principal: Carolyn Simmons 

                                                                    

 Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

October 23, 2009

RE:
Pandemic H1N1 Vaccine School Immunization Program

Dear Parent/Guardian:

This letter is a follow-up of the letter signed by Dr. Paul Van Buynder that was sent to you earlier, along with the consent “Be Informed-Protect your child against Pandemic H1N1 Influenza”.
Our clinic at Gretna Green will be held on:

1st dose:
Wednesday, November 4th 

2nd dose:
Wednesday, November 25th 

Here is a schedule we will be following at Gretna Green for the immunizations:

Grade 5 - 

8:00-9:00
Grade 4 - 

9:00-9:45

Grade 1 - 

10:00-11:00

Kindergarten - 
11:00-12:00

Grade 3 - 

12:30-1:15

Grade 2 - 

1:15-2:00

We strongly encourage parents to accompany their child during the immunization, if possible.  A grandparent or babysitter may also come if you are unable to do so and you feel your child might need someone to comfort him/her.

REMINDER: The consent form must be signed by the parent/guardian and returned to Gretna Green by Monday. October 26th. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school or Darlene MacDonald, Public Health Nurse, at 778-6102.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Simmons

Principal










